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30 April, 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Key Stage 4 Pathways 

 

I hope you and your family have enjoyed a return to some sense of normality in the last weeks and 

that your child’s return to school has been a positive experience. Thank you for your support in 

helping your child to find information about their Key Stage 4 Pathways and I hope you have found 

the booklet, the Loom videos and the meetings with senior staff helpful to guide your child through 

this process.  

 

In order to make their pathway choices, each pupil will need to complete a Google Form. This 

approach has worked very successfully for the last two years and enables us to collect this data 

quickly and smoothly. 

 

In order to access the google form for your child to make their pathway choices, please follow this 

link: Pathways Form. The form can only be submitted once so please encourage your child to 

make absolutely sure of their choices before submitting the form. 

 

The deadline for submission is Tuesday 11th May at 4.00pm. 

 

Please remember that on our school website, there is a pathways page with our Key Stage 4 

Pathways booklet and Loom videos about the qualifications on offer.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me: jmorgan@sjhs.newport.sch.uk and I 

will do all I can to support you and your child at this vitally important time in their education. It may 

be that we will contact you during the course of the term to discuss these choices, to ensure that 

your child’s choices provide them with the best chances of success.  

 

It is only by working in partnership with you that we can hope to provide the very best educational 

experiences we can for your child so thank you for your continued commitment to your child’s 

education.  

 

 

Best wishes 

 

J Morgan 

Deputy Headteacher 
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